PUBLIC NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF A FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT FOR PLANNING CASE NO.
20-04 — VUE PALM SPRINGS SINGLE-FAMILY RESIDENTIAL PROJECT

Notice is hereby given that the Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA), Pacific Regional Office, has made a Finding
of No Significant Impact (FONSI) dated April 6, 2021 for Planning Case No. 20-04 — VUE Palm Springs Single-
Family Residential Project (Project). Based on the analysis and impacts in a previously released
Environmental Assessment (EA) and the entire administrative record, the BIA is issuing a FONSI. This
finding ends the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) environmental review process.

The FONSI is available for review on the Tribe’s website at http://www.aguacaliente.org/content/
public%20notices/. For more information, please contact Chad Broussard, Environmental Protection
Specialist, Bureau of Indian Affairs, Pacific Regional Office, 2800 Cottage Way, Sacramento, CA 95825,
telephone (916) 978-6165.



